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UNITED NATIONS NATIONS UNIES
NEW YORK

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT OF THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY

ROOM C-204, NEW YORK, NY, 10017 TEL: (212) 963 7555 FAX: (212) 963 3301
http://www.un.org/ga/president/63/

17 April 2009

Excellency,

I have the honour to inform you that H.E. Mr. Camilo Gonsalves (St.
Vincent and the Grenadines) and H.E. Mr. Frank Majoor (the Netherlands)
the Co-Facilitators for the preparations for the June United Nations
Conference on the World Financial and Economic Crisis and Its Impact on
Development have confirmed their intention to hold the informal
consultation planned for Monday, April 20, from 11:00 am to 1:00 pm in
Conference Room 7.

The meeting will have a one-point agenda: to review and, as necessary,
revise the Facilitators’ program of work.

Please accept, Excellency, assurances of my highest consideration.

Michael T. Clark
Senior Adviser to the President

All Permanent Representatives
and Permanent Observers
to the United Nations
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